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October 8, 2015

VIA EMAIL

RCN Telecom Services Inc.
650 College Road East
Suite 3100

Princeton, NJ 08540

Attn: Maureen Seratch

RE: Children’s Television Act — Compliance

Dear Ms. Seratch:

Please be advised that both the HBO and Cinemax programming services are in
compliance with the applicable rules of the Federal Communications Commission
governing children’s television programming for the calendar quarter ended September 30,
2015.

Very truly yours,

Rachel Miller
VP, Legal Affairs — Technology

Horne Box Office, Inc.
1100 Avenue of the Americas
New York, NY 10036-6737



